White River Area Preparedness (WRAP)

Minutes — 8-3-23

The meeting was called to order by Vice-President Cody Kinney at 6:08 p.m. President Don
Davidson joined by phone. A quorum was present.

Old Business:
Septemberfest: We have three radios that can be sold. The decision will be made at the board
meeting in two weeks as to what will done in the Septemberfest booth.

Repeater site application: Moon Lake Electric has applied for permission to run power to the
site. A decision needs to be made regarding whether to have power run into the repeater
building. There was considerable discussion about possible costs and what to use as Plan A
electrical power and Plan B. Solar may be the most cost effective but would depend on having
batteries that could withstand the cold.

New Business:
Don is going to talk to one of the WRAP attendees about a possible barter system meeting or

canning and food preservation.

Announcements:
The next meeting will be Thursday, September 7™ at 6:00 p.m.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:53 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,
Jane Pennell



